
Join us September 8th  for worship and picnic at Saratoga State Park.  

We will meet at Carlsbad pavilion at 10am for our worship service followed by a picnic.  Please 

bring a dish to share. 

 

 

Sunday School starts September 15th. 

You, a guest, and your family are invited to an Open House & Blessing of the newly–decorated 

2nd floor Teen Lounge at Christ Episcopal Church. Refreshments will be provided after 10 am 

service until 12 noon on Sunday, September 15th.  

Don Rohr, Jean Shelton, and the teens will meet weekly, post 10 am service until 12 noon sharp, 

so we can get to our families and/or jobs for the afternoon. After church pick up some lunch in 

the Parish Hall and bring it on up to the lounge or bring your own snack (as long as we keep food 

off the floor and sofas to avoid friendly mice). This will be a relaxed catch-up time. Example of 

activities: 11:30 – 11:40 will be a discussion of the Lectionary Readings, Psalm, Gospel, and/or 

Sermon. (No canned recordings or weekly programs unless you beg us.) 11:45 -11:50 – written 

and/or verbal prayer requests 11:50-12:00 – planning for service projects or social events, 

singing a couple songs, playing a quick game 

 

 
 Our PreK to Grade 5 children will be dismissed from Church at the 

beginning of the 10 am service and will return during The Peace. Our 

volunteer teachers will take the students upstairs to the Sunday School 

room. Students will listen to the Bible readings for the day and complete a 

small activity. All children in grades PreK to Grade 5 are welcome to attend! 

 

 Our Middle Grade students (Grade 6 - Grade 8) will 

meet their volunteer teachers upstairs in Sunday School 

Room 6 at 9 am each Sunday for their lesson.This year the 

Middle School kids will be focusing their studies on the New 

Testament. Be sure to bring your Bibles! 

 

 



 Our oldest students (Grade 9 - Grade 12) will meet 

Sundays after the 10 am service in Sunday School Room 5. 

All students Grade 9 to 

Grade 12 are welcome. Please be sure to bring your Bibles! 

 

 
To register your child for Sunday 

School, scan the QR code, email Katie 

(mkcb.skanes@gmail.com), or call the 

church directly (518-885-1031). 

 
 
 

 
We Need Your Help!  

As always, volunteers are welcome and needed! Our Sunday School 

leaders are available to help you plan a lesson with as little or as much as help as 

you need. Please consider volunteering as a teacher or assistant once a 

month, every other month, or during your favorite Sunday! 

 

 
If you have any questions, concerns, or if you would like to volunteer to lead or 

assist in one of our classes, please speak with Fr. Roy or email Katie Skanes 

(mkcb.skanes@gmail.com). 
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